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PRESS RELEASE 
 
2014 PANCAKE RACES  

 
The Mayor of Godalming’s pancake races will be held in Crown Court, Godalming on Shrove 

Tuesday, which this year falls on Tuesday, 4 March 2014.  This is the 19th year of the races; they 

were held first in 1996; and for the third year running will be sponsored by the Charterhouse Club.    

 

Speaking recently, Councillor Tom Martin, Mayor of Godalming, said: 

“The Pancake races are a great annual event for the Town. It is always fantastic to see so many 

people getting involved, especially all the younger residents of Godalming. Everyone is welcome to 

come along and join in the fun.” 

 

 

Anyone wishing to take part in the races should turn up at 12.30pm; all participants will receive a 

certificate presented by the Mayor of Godalming, Councillor Tom Martin and a FREE FAMILY 

SWIM at the Charterhouse Club (valid until the end of March 2014 on presentation of a qualifying 

voucher).  A short shriving service will be held at the end of the races. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ends 

In case of query please contact: 
Louise Goodfellow 
Godalming Town Clerk – 01483 523575 or townclerk@godalming-tc.gov.uk  
Release date:  7 February 2014 
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